
Ward Update  
 
Currently, some key concerns in the area include: 

 

• Anti-social behaviour on Hollingbury Rise. 
• Anti- social driving on Thompson Road- Crespin Way. 

 

 

In response to these issues, I will be conducting more high visibility patrols around these 
areas and will also be issuing ‘section 59s’ to those who are driving anti socially.  
 
If a driver/ vehicle has been issued two section 59s within a 12-month period, the involved 
vehicle will be seized. The driver will then be required to pay a fine to recover this vehicle if 
they choose to do this.  
 

 

  
Ward Patrols  
 
I have carried out numerous patrols throughout Hollingdean and Fiveways. This month, I 
have specifically engaged with more businesses and shops in the Hollingdean area. This was 
following information to suggest shoplifting is not being reported as often as it should be.  
 

 

  
Community Meetings & Ward Days 
 

• In November, I attended a community meeting on 19/11 at St. Richard’s Church hall 
to discuss local concerns and priorities.  

• In December, I will be attending a community meeting on 16/12 on Ditchling 
Gardens for general reassurance and crime prevention advice.  

  
Incidents of Note / AOB 

It has come to my attention that there has been a couple of individuals living in their 
vehicles in my ward. I have carried out welfare checks and signposted these individuals to 
supporting agencies and services.  

 

 
 
 


